
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

Welcome 

Welcome back 'Lilies' we can’t believe how quick this year is going. This half 

term we continue with our technology unit of work. The pupils have been 

exploring forms of ICT and learning new skills and how to navigate different 

programs on their chromebooks. We look forward to finishing our final 

coursework units of the year. 

  

This term our careers focus is… 

ICT media and computing 

Key Class information 

Monday- Performing arts 

Tuesday/ Wednesday- Cooking sessions  

We ask for a voluntary contribution to support our 

cooking and life skill sessions. This can be sent in 

weekly (£2.00) or at the beginning of the term 

(£12.00). Please send money in a named envelope. 
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Curriculum 

This half term pupils pupils will complete their 

technology OCR units. This has involved exploring 

different forms of technology for some, creating and 

editing text documents for some and researching and 

presenting for others. The pupils have really enjoyed 

this unit of work and learned a lot along the way. 

Our core studies continue to develop our 

communication, functional literacy and numeracy. In 

numeracy we are working through our final criteria on 

our date and time unit of work. Our theme in PSHE, self 

regulation has been really fun and this half term we 

look forward to developing our own personalised 

sensory ladders to support our own regulation.  

With the benefit of (hopefully) good weather we look 

forward to further exploring our community, with some 

students beginning travel training and others continue 

to attend the sailability sessions. Both classes have also 

been invited to attend sessions at the bowls club. 

We look forward to many events this half term 

including our class trips, sports day, tranisition week 

and our goodbye party for our leavers Kuba and 

Robbie. 
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Keeping in touch 

Please use the home school book to inform us of any important information relating to your child.  We will check it every day 

but please log into Tapestry for your daily class update.  Don’t forget to add any home experiences to Tapestry as this provides 

us with a valuable link to home. 

Any absence or to notify us of a medical appointment or for general enquiries please email: 

willoughbyenquiries@prioryacademies.co.uk 

 

 

Whole School Diary Dates 
 

 23/06/2023 Cultural Day 
28/06/2023 Summer Production 
29/06/2023 Summer Production  
05/07/2023 Sports Day 10 – 12  
07/07/2023 Willoughby Summer Event 
10/07/2023 – 
17/07/2023 

Pupil Transition weeks 

19/07/2023 End of Term 
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